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Community, USS Beloit Crew Picnic Planned for September 21 

 

August 19, 2024 – The USS Beloit Commissioning Committee is excited to announce its 
upcoming community picnic with crew members of the USS Beloit. The picnic will be held 
from 12-3pm Saturday, September 21, 2024, at ABC Supply Stadium, 217 Shirland Ave., 
Beloit. 

This free, family-friendly event promises an afternoon of fun, food, and festivities, aimed at 
bringing together local residents and the crew members to build relationships as the crew 
prepares for the future ship commissioning. 

Event highlights include: 

Meet and Greet with USS Beloit Crew: A chance to interact with the individuals who serve 
on the USS Beloit. 

Games and Activities: Fun for the whole family, including face painting, balloon artists, yard 
games and a dunk tank. 

Delicious Food: Free food will be provided by Geronimo Hospitality Group and the USS 
Beloit Commissioning Committee, while supplies last. Beer concessions will be open for 
purchase. 

“This picnic is a wonderful opportunity for the community to come together and celebrate 
our local heroes while enjoying a day filled with entertainment and camaraderie,” said Sarah 
Lock, social chair for the USS Beloit Commissioning Committee. “We’re thrilled to host this 
event and look forward to seeing everyone there.” 

The event is free to attend. Tickets are required – please sign up at 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/uss-beloit-crew-community-picnic-tickets-996404120547 
to save your seat. 

Learn more about the USS Beloit commissioning by visiting https://www.ussbeloit.org/. 
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